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NO on SB 1191 A 

 

It has been suggested that this bill is to cover the Governor and Attorney General in 

giving sanctuary state advice to protect noncitizens. Maybe they think that state law 

can trump federal law. It cannot. This is an anti-Tom Homan bill. This is “aiding and 

abetting”. Illegal aliens DO NOT have the same rights afforded to the citizens of the 

United States. The narrative that they do is unconstitutional. 

 

This is a Bill that could take us down a slippery slope is totally unnecessary. Just 

follow our United States Constitution and Oregon Constitution. Don’t add confusion to 

what is already written. Democrats released this statement: “Rights granted in the 

United States Constitution and the Oregon Constitution include freedoms of speech 

and association along with rights to due process and to be free from unreasonable 

searches and seizures.” If the constitution already contains these rights, then what is 

the necessity of this bill? Could it be that the courts have gone rogue? And what 

about Second Amendment protections against “unreasonable searches and seizures” 

absent in SB 243, SB 3075 and SB 3076? 

 

In Oregon, it isn’t just interfering with judicial administration, it’s the unauthorized 

practice of law (UPL) can also include impersonating a lawyer providing advice, even 

if the person is not charging for their services. Federal law forbids unauthorized 

immigration consultants or "notarios" who provide immigration advice on specific 

situations can be prosecuted under federal law. 

 

Should Oregon citizens be able to obstruct the actions of government agents 

concerning their actions toward illegal aliens? This bill says, "Yes." It insists these 

aliens have legal civil or constitutional rights, even though they are not citizens, may 

be a part of designated terrorist organizations, charged as violent criminals, 

participants in drug trafficking, participants in human trafficking, and ENTERED THE 

COUNTRY ILLEGALY. All of the Unites States of America, including Oregon, have 

loudly voiced their opinion about the invasion of our country by criminal illegal aliens 

last November. Oregon’s continued refusal to follow constitutional duty of the federal 

government to enforce immigration law is risking our federal funding for much of our 

basic infrastructure and threatening the lives of our citizens. That will happen if 

Oregon and Tina Kotek continue in this. No bill that is written will stop this from 

happening. The tide has turned in our nation and we can roll with it or it will roll over 

on top of us here in Oregon. 

 



Vote NO on SB 1191 A. 

 


